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EAST CENTRAL MINNESOTA

November 18, 2020

Daniel Buchholz

City Administrator

City of Spring Lake Park
1301 81st Avenue NE

Spring Lake Park, MN 55432

Dear Daniel,

It is with great pleasure that we ask to serve as the official newspaper for the City of
Spring Lake Park in 2021. As we continue to implement new changes in the newspaper to
improve readership, we feel it’s important to provide readers with the city's public notices
in addition to news stories, features and photographs of local events we cover each week.

We would like to publish your public notices in the Blaine/Spring Lake Park Life. The
legal publication rate for the Blaine/Spring Lake Park Life as of January 1, 2021, will
remain unchanged from the 2020 rate of 10.75 per column inch. If any documents need to
be manually typeset, a $20 flat fee will be charged per public notice. As a newspaper
published in the County of Anoka, we meet the requirements to qualify as your official
legal newspaper. The deadline will be 10:00 a.m. Wednesday for Friday’s publication.

All public notices published in the Blaine/Spring Lake Park Life will be posted to
abcnewspapers.com — which averages over 54,000 unique visitors per month in search of
local news and information.

We have appreciated your business over the past years and hope that we can be of service
to you in 2021 as a credible, locally-owned, weekly community news source. If you have
any questions, please feel free to call me at 763-691-6001or email me at
publicnotice@ecm-inc.com. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Tonya Orbeck
Legal Notice Department Manager
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